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Leadership grant
The Duke Energy Foundation recently
- awarded $1,000 to the Foundation for Fort
Mill Schools for a leadership grant on behalf
of Mary Kathryn Green’s board of directors
service. Pictured are Jill Lauber, left, the

foundation executive director, and Mary
Kathryn Green, a Duke Energy volunteer.
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